From: —
To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: Objection to proposed development plan in NE Thatcham
Date: 03 March 2023 16:14:20

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN
attachments.

To whom 1t may concemn

Mi name - Leo Ha11lei Russell

I wish to raise my objection to the proposed development in NE Thatcham
outlined in the Local Plan Review.

There are plenty of issues with the plans that I find do not fit in with the
surrounding area and think i1t would have a serious impact on the people who
already live here as well as the environment.

Some pertinent points I will list below but it is not limited to these by any
means

1. Increased road traffic

2. Damage to Bucklebury heathland
3. Overstretched GP practices

4. Overflowing schools

Thank you in advance for taking these into consideration.

Yours sincerely
Leo Hartley Russell

Leo Russell
Business Development Manager

www.indeedflex.com One Smart's Place, 1st Floor, London >2B 5L
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